

Operations Meeting June 12, 2018 starting at 6:09pm.

In attendance: Don, Erin, Matt, Gary, Jill, Morgan, Kathy

Castle Rock - Registrar having trouble with Blue Sombrero (Lack of knowledge or not the correct permissions)

Kelso - New field maintenance people involved, looking for volunteers to serve on the board, hopefully have U8 and up at Riverside soon (in the coming years) with maybe just U6-U7 at Manasco.

Longview - More complaints this season than usual (the majority of them were minor issues), micro ref training had issues concerning the no play zone and build out lines, looking to change coaches meeting to a few nights with different age ranges to go over rules more thoroughly, Will be asking Adam Bryan for help with training micro refs.

Jill - Will be presenting the Ops Committee with written rules for each age group which will be more user friendly and explanatory. Thank you Jill!!

Meeting adjourned at 6:53pm